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Our 15th Annual Science Fair is 
approaching, and we would love 
for you to sign up! Please be sure 
to read the separate distribution 

of the science fair details. 

Monday, April 15th is World Art 
Day! Please dress the children in 

clothes that you don't mind 
getting a little messy! 

 

Get Ready for a BUBBLE 
SURPRISE!! Details will be 

available soon.

ROYAL TIMES 
April Showers, Spring Flowers

Attention 
The Summer 2024 packages will be revealed on Monday, 
April 8th! We look forward to having a fun-filled summer, as 
we always do. The support and participation from our 
parents is always appreciated when it comes to ensuring the 
children have a great time. Please take note of the dates and 
consider clearing your schedule if possible so that we can 
provide ample supervision.  

Hygiene and grooming are essential for reducing the spread 
of germs and boosting your child's self-esteem. Please 
ensure that your child's hair is combed and they are dressed 
in clean clothing. This policy not only required at RLC , but it 
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Reminders 

• Please remember to replace 
soiled clothing once an item 
have been sent home. Each 
child should have a set of 
underwear, shirt, bottom and 
socks.  

• The cut off time for arrival is 
now 9:45 am 

• The center will be closed 
Monday, April 8th to Friday, 
April 12th!!! Celebration 
Time! 

• Thursday, April 25th: The 
center closes at 3:00 pm for 
staff development.  

• Friday, April 26th: 15th annual 
Science Fair  

• Friday, May 3rd: Enchilada 
fundraiser  

 

Kash’Mir Adams                                 
Khi Davis                                    
Logyn Shephard                                
Olanma Amaefula

is also a licensing requirement. Children who come to school 
without proper grooming may be sent back home. Your 
cooperation with this policy will help facilitate smooth 
transitions in the morning. 

Secondly, it is essential to prescreen your child before 
bringing them to the center as part of your morning routine. 
If your child shows any signs of sickness, please do not send 
them to school. It is unfair to other children, their families, 
and the staff to intentionally send a sick child to school. This 
not only inconveniences others but also puts them at risk. By 
the time we realize a child is sick, they may have already 
exposed other children and staff to the illness. 

Events
Our 15th annual Science Fair is Friday, April 26th. Please 
refer to the flyer for details. 

Our graduation this year will be held on Friday, June 28th  

Spring and graduation pictures will be taken on Tuesday, 
April 30th by 9:30am. Dress your children in free dress! 

Birthdays
Help me wish the following students and staff a BIG HAPPY 
BIRTHDAY!                                                                                             
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Khloe Paxton will be turning four on the 3rd                          
Ms. Ndidi will be turning ? On the 14th                                
Glenn Wright will be turning five on the 21st 
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